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President, Director-General, distinguished delegates, ladies and gentlemen,
The Czech Republic fully aligns itself with the statement of Commissioner Andriukaitis delivered on behalf of the European Union and its Member States. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is my honour to have this opportunity to address such an important body as the UN General Assembly, in my capacity as the Minister of Health of the Czech Republic.
We all very well know the preventive measures we should implement, we all know what needs to be done to tackle NCDs. But despite that, we are facing NCDs pandemic, showing us that we have to work constantly and bring necessary measures to public attention. Only that, in combination with a strong political commitment at the highest possible level can bring us results and lead to mitigation of NCDs burden. Fact that every country in the world deals with NCDs, unites us and provides us with a rare opportunity to team up on this issue. 
We must try to motivate public to perceive health as an investment rather than as expenditure. I am standing here to make an appeal to each and every minister of health, to each and every politician who are present here - please, set an example for the public in your countries. As we are making appearance in media almost every day, it is our duty to promote healthy lifestyle consisting of balanced diet, regular physical activity and preventive consultations with general practitioners. 
We are living in the era of big opportunities and new tools. We have to use tools such as social media to positively influence public and especially our young generation that so often inclines to sedentary life style.
International environment offers us an unprecedented scale of tools which too could help us to achieve our common goal. Formulation of the sustainable development goals represents our strong commitment to achieve better - higher quality life for all. 
We should not forget the already established structures, such as the WHO Global Coordination Mechanism for the Prevention and Control of NCDs or the United Nations Inter-Agency Task Force on the Prevention and Control of NCDs. It is more effective to profit from their experience than to establish other bodies, especially when considering our limited financial resources.  
I believe that this high level meeting will help us all, when we return to our countries, to even intensify our daily efforts to intervene in favour of prevention and control of NCDs. 
Thank you very much for your attention.

    
